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As part of the Prime Minister's World Teacher's Day statement, the 2019 Prime
Minister's Awards competition is now open!

Teachers play an important role helping to build the next generation of
successful, caring, and creative Canadians. We all remember a teacher that
changed our lives. The Prime Minister's Awards for Teaching Excellence,
Teaching Excellence in STEM, and Excellence in Early Childhood Education

honour exemplary teachers and early childhood educators who are preparing
our youth for the innovation economy.

Prime Minister's Awards recipients can receive:
. Cash awards worth up to $5,000

. A certificate from the Prime Minister

National recognition and promotion of their best teaching practices

The Prime Minister's Award program would like to thank the RBC Foundation
for their generous support towards the recipient's monetary awards.



Consider nominating an educator for a 2019 Prime Minister's Award! Download
your nomination package and a poster today by clicking on the web button

below, or visiting our website at www.pma.gc.ca. Submit your nomination

electronically or by mail before January 14, 2019.
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DO YOU KNOW
AN INSPlRATIONAL
EDUCATOR?

Nominate them for
a Prime Minister’s Award.

Looking for inspiration? Check out some of our previous teaching and early

childhood education award recipients.

Help spread the word!

You can help promote the Prime Minister's Awards on social media by using
following hashtags: #PMAwards #CdnEdu and #CdnTeachers. Click here to

download the following files: a copy of our competition posters for you to

promote within your circle as well as a web button linking to our website for you

to upload online to your website(s), e-newsletters, or include in email

promotion. We hope you will help us continue our tradition of honouring

excellence in education.

Envoyer ce courriel pour nous aider a poursuivre notre tradition d'honorer I'excellence en éducation!
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